ACTION ITEM 
The Budget and Facilities Committee proposes to move the equipment request deadline from December 31st to October 1st or to the closest business day following Oct. 1st.  The reasons for this proposed move are as follows:
1)  So that equipment money can be awarded the end of Fall Semester.
 

2) So the current year's allocation can be used during the current fiscal year, rather than the current practice of using these funds to purchase equipment for future year’s use.
3) So that bids received for equipment requests are still valid.  Some equipment bids become void the first of the year and have to be re-bid.  Prices for equipment usually increase the 1st of the year also.   

4) So that department members have enough time to place their orders and receive their equipment before they leave for summer break.  This will avoid having items misplaced when they come in.
5) So that Facilities can verify that any required infrastructure and/or utilities are either in place or may be installed and that the proposed installation is or can be made code compliant. 
6) So that the Budget and Facilities Committee have time for the requesting departments to come and explain what their equipment requests are and why they are needed, if necessary.  

7) So that the Computer Department and IAV/AV will have time to review the hardware and software requests to make sure they are compatible with GBC systems.   

